HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN

Students

For the next couple of weeks the Snack Bar will be selling some items from local restaurants. Sandwiches from Subway; snackers and snack bowls from KFC; and pizza from Fatte Albert's and Domino's will all be available. Stop by and give it a try!

Attn. Students: As you are aware we are going to a modified closed campus next year. Freshman and Sophomore students will be restricted to campus while Junior and Seniors in good standing will be allowed to leave campus during lunch. Good Standing means that students are not academically ineligible or citizenship ineligible. Current sophomores and junior's who are ineligible at the end of this school year, will not be allowed off campus for lunch during the entire first semester next year. In addition if you have failed to fulfill your Thursday/Saturday school requirements for the current school year, you will be deemed ineligible and will loose your lunch privileges for next year. Eligibility is reviewed at the semester only. I encourage current students to work on their academics and attendance and give your best effort over the next few weeks of school. The choices you make today will definitely impact you next year.

Attn. Students: Current 9th -11th grade students must submit current immunization records indicating that the Tdap vaccine has been received on or after the 10th birthday. By law, all students entering 7th-12th grades will need proof of a whooping cough booster shot prior to the start of the 2011-12 school year. Students who have not submitted proper notification and proof of receiving the Tdap booster shot will <u>not</u> be able to start school until proof is received. We encourage all current 9th-11th grade HHS students to bring a copy of their immunization records to Mrs. Downing our school registrar, located in the main office, by May 27th. If you have not had the Tdap vaccine, information regarding the Kings County Health Department vaccination clinic schedule was mailed to all HHS families in the HHS April Newsletter. Teachers have also been sent this information. Students and their families can also make an appointment with their primary doctor. Some local drug stores in the area have also posted on their doors the Tdap vaccine is available there.

The Hanford High Christian Club would like to invite all seniors to the Baccalaureate Service this Sunday, May 22 at 5:00 p.m. The service will be at Calvary Chapel, which is located on Douty Street across from the Hanford High School.

Seniors – there are still 9 seats available for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain. They will be opening a brand new roller coaster the day before – don't miss out on a great night with your classmates. Cost is \$100 and includes a full dinner. See Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information.

Seniors – we still need pictures for the Senior Slide Show. Submit pictures of you and your friends highlighting your time here at HHS. See Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information.

The 2010-2011 Yearbook will arrive next week! There are still a few copies left to reserve. Cost is \$70 and payments can be made with cash, money order or credit card in the ASB office. No checks will be accepted.

Summer job openings! Must be at least 17 years old. Call 583-9983 for information.



Students Continued

Want a job working outdoors? Two 18 year old male students needed to rebuild fences, do general yard work and maintenance at a local resident. **Must** be able to drive.

If you are interested in learning how to play an instrument and want to learn how to read music please sign-up for Beginning Band! It's not too late to add!

2011-12 Cheer Try-out Packets are currently available on the Guidance Office counter. **Tonight** at 5:30 p.m. in the cafeteria there will be a mandatory parent meeting for 2011-12 Cheer Try-Outs.

Do you have dance skills; do you want to learn dance skills? Well there will be a Color Guard Workshop that will teach you how to dance and how to spin a flag. The workshop will be on May 17, 18, and 19 from 3:30-5:30 at the band room. Come wearing comfortable clothes and check it out!

Join us for Art Club Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605.

Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101. Everybody is welcomed to join us. Please bring \$3 for pizza and water.

Summer Water Polo for Hanford High School begins Monday, June 6th. If you are interested, please contact Linda Wright at 584-4276.

Citizenship

"Politeness is the art of choosing among one's real thoughts." - Adlai Stevenson II

TRACE - LIST IN STEPS

Bullpups remember...your character counts everywhere...all the time!